
 
 
7/15/21 
 
Johnson Controls 
Katie McGinty 
VP & Chief Sustainability, Government & Regulatory Affairs Officer  
607 14th Street, NW, Suite 550 
Washington, DC 20005 
 
 
Katie, 
On behalf of the Town of Peshtigo Board of Supervisors we invite you join us for an in-person 
meeting to discuss Johnson Controls current position regarding your permanent safe water 
solution to the Town of Peshtigo as a result of the PFAS contamination caused by JCI.  
 
For the past several years, supported by press releases, public statements and legal documents, it 
has been the impression of both the Town and the public that JCI had acquired a high degree of 
confidence in its ability to secure water from the City of Marinette to meet that commitment.  In 
light of the July 6th Resolution passed by the City of Marinette, which clearly states that they do 
not intend to provide water to the Town of Peshtigo via the extension of municipal water lines 
nor provide it in bulk, we welcome a discussion as to what your perceived next best solution is.   
 
As it remains our highest priority, Town leadership continues to give considerable attention to 
this matter, therefor we welcome an open discussion aimed at proceeding as effectively as 
possible.  While the Summit logistics are being finalized, we believe it of value to begin direct 
conversations with you in determining what our shared next steps will be, such as securing a 
current reimbursement agreement. 
 
I look forward to hearing back from you with dates and times, over the next 3-4 weeks, which 
will work for you to secure a meeting. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Cindy Boyle 
Town of Peshtigo Chairperson 
topchair@townofpeshtigo.org 
715-923-5274 


